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Alameda County

Environmental Health
February 20, 2008

Yia E-Mail

Steven Plunkett

County of Alameda

Environmental Health Care Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re: Crow Canyon Dry Cleaners -7272 San Ramon Road, Dublin, CA

Dear Mr. Plunkett:

We represent Dwight Perry and Carl Perry with regard to the environmental investigation
of the above referenced property and related civil proceedings. We write in response to your
letter of February 6, 2008 to various parties regarding a proposed program of public participation
and notification.

We received a copy of a proposed agreement between the Department of Toxic
Substance Control (DTSC) and The Burrows Company regarding oversight costs related to
“supplemental site investigation, risk assessment and public participation activities.” We
understand the subject letter and proposed plan were provided to the other parties, including the
Burrrows Company, the Gabriel H. Chui Trust, Nam Sun and Seung Hee Park, and the Lee
Family.

Although efforts were made by several parties to coordinate a conference call to discuss
participation in a voluntary agreement, several party representatives were unavailable.
However, we did briefly discuss your requests and the format of the proposed agreement with
Karl Morthole, counsel for The Burrows Company. While we remain optimistic that a voluntary
agreement among all parties is achievable, it appears we will need additional time to address this
issue with all other parties. We understand the Gabriel H. Chiu Trust only recently retained
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counsel for this matter and we not aware of their participation, if any, in the proposed agreement.
Similarly, an investigation to locate representatives of the Lee Family is continuing.

Accordingly, we request an additional 10 days to provide a more detailed response to the
issues referenced in your letter of February 6, 2008 and proposed agreement with DTSC.

Thank you for your consideration. Should you have any questions or comments, please
do not hesitate to contact me at the telephone number referenced above.

Very truly yours,

BURNHAM BROWN

Thomas M. Downey
TMD:tld

cc: Karl Morthole (via E-mail)
Jan Greben (via E-mail)



